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1. New Club Trading Banner  

These have been ordered and we should have them in October. 
 

 
2. Current Activities 

Website -  Our website has a brand new look and it has a lot of information.  Pictures 
are now organized and easy to find.  Should we spend time at a meeting showing our 
members? 

 
 Members Profiles – We are in the process of gathering information. 
 

 
3.  New Brochures 

Printed and ready to go.  Remember to let the PI Committee know if you would like a 
separate brochure to promote any of your activities.  If you provide the content and the 
pictures, we will do the set-up for you. 


